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October 27, 2000

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: REAPPOINTMENT TO SANTA CRUZ METROPOLITAN
TRANSIT DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from Leslie R. White, General Manager of the
Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit District, advising that the term
of Supervisor Almquist's  appointment to the Transit District
Board of Directors will expire on December 31, 2000. Given that
our Board will not make appointments of its membership to serve
on various agencies, committees and commissions during the year
2001 until sometime in mid to late January, I believe that it
would be appropriate to reappoint Supervisor Almquist to this
position until those appointments are made.

Accordingly, I recommend that the Board reappoint Supervisor
Almquist to the Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit District Board of
Directors until such time as the Board makes appointments of its
membership for the year 2001 to various agencies, committees and
commissions.

Sincerely,

MARDI WORMBOUDT, Chair
Board of Supervisors

MW:ted
Attachment

cc: Les White, SCMTD
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Santa Cruz Metropolitan
Transit District

October 252000

Santa Cruz County
Board of Supervisors

701 Ocean Street, Room 500
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

ATT: Ms. Gail Borkowski, Clerk of the Board

Dear Ms. Borkowski:

On January 1, 1997 Director Almquist was appointed by the Santa Cruz County Board of
Supervisors to serve a four-year term on the Board of Directors of the Santa Cruz Metropolitan
Transit District. His term expires on December 3 1,200O.

The expiration of Director Almquist’s term will leave a vacancy on the District’s Board of
Directors. Please advise if Director Almquist will be reappointed to the Transit District’s Board
of Directors for an additional four-year term.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

LESLIE R. WHITE
General Manager

fdc
cc: Jeff Almquist, Director

Jan Beautz, Chairperson
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